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Your Reference: 07_0125 MOD 3 h“
Contact: Pahee Sellathurai “‘“’)’ Tra nsport
Telephone 8849 2219 —C

Roads & Maritime
!QVIERSNﬂ Services

Team Leader Water Infrastructure Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Belinda Scott

EXHIBITION OF MODIFICATION REQUEST FOR MODIFICATION TO WATER
RELATED SERVICES FOR STAGE ONE PRECINCTS OF NORTH WEST GROWTH
CENTRE

Dear Sir/Madam,

| refer to your letter dated 22 May 2012 with regard to the abovementioned modification
request, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) for comments.

RMS has reviewed the submitted documentation and notes that no information on the
impact on the state road network by the proposed modification is included. Details of
any impact on the state road network by the proposed water related services should be
provided to RMS for assessment.

Any further enquires in relation to this matter can be directed to Pahee Sellathurai on
8849 2219.

Yours faithfully

Owen Hodgson
Senior Land Use Planner

Transport Planning, Sydney Region

6 June 2012
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